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To our Parent Community, 

We would like to take this opportunity to advise you of some future PTA events which will 

be taking place during this term. 

Our school choir will once again be out in full voice when they perform their carol singing 

this year.  We have arranged three concerts for them, one of which will be in the school 

playground at dismissal time so that all parents can have the opportunity to hear our carol 

singers and start the Christmas festivities with our whole school community. 

Look out for details of our Christmas Jumper Day which we will be holding this December.  

For those creative people, there will be a prize for the most festive jumper per class, so have 

your tinsel at the ready! 

The PTA will also be positioning a post box in the main pupil reception.  This will be for any 

children who wish to write a letter to Santa!  Any letter posted to Santa will receive a 

response.    The post box to Santa will be available from Monday 13th November to Friday 

8th December, to allow for postage to and from the North Pole! 

We welcome any new members to our PTA, and should you wish to join, please email your 

details to sjgr.pta@gmail.com or leave them in the PTA suggestion/correspondence box in 

the main school reception. We also welcome any ideas from anyone who may not have 

capacity to join the PTA but may have some fun ideas or initiatives which we can use.  We 

also ask that you communicate these ideas to us via email or the suggestion box. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Kind regards, 

The PTA Committee 

  


